
Singapore

Notice: 

De Monetization of Indian Currency 
(500 & 1000 Rupee Notes)

Dear Customer,

The Indian Government has decided to de monetize 500 

and 1000 Rupee notes.

Please be advised that the above currency notes are not 

exchanged at ICICI Bank Limited, Singapore Branch.

Thank you.

Loganatha Subramanian

Head of Retail Branch

ICICI Bank Limited


